
 

 

Video transcript – Patrick Hackett’s message on hybrid working 

 

Hi, I'd like to thank everyone who has taken part in the hybrid working survey, we'll share the results 

with you shortly. So the government announcement that we're moving back to plan A is indeed very 

welcome and means that more of us can come back to work on campus.  

I want to reassure you that the PS hybrid working project continues and you should speak with your 

manager about your hybrid working arrangements. We have learned a lot about new ways of 

working by listening to you and involving you in developing our approach to hybrid working.  

One thing we have learned is that we won't be returning back to many of the old ways of doing 

things, hybrid working is very much here to stay. So we'll continue to work with you, our academic 

colleagues and our students to explore how hybrid working can benefit us individually, collectively in 

our teams and for our University as a whole.  

Thank you again for your feedback and please continue to have your say in shaping our approach to 

hybrid working. Thank you. 


